Miklethun, Shelby

From: Chris Pasinetti <CPasinetti@ci.enumclaw.wa.us>
Sent; Wednesday, November 30, 2022 8:24 AM

To: Miklethun, Shelby

Subject: RE: Enumclaw Notice of Intent

[EXTERNAL Email Not{ce!] External commumcation is ;mportant to us Be cautlous of phlshmg attempts Do not C|]C[< or open
suspicious links or attachments. - SR e . s

Shelby,

Only under rare circumstances do we allow connections outside of the city limits. The sewer line dead ends just east of
this parcel, so a short extension would be necessary for this property to connect {or a very long connection to the main}.
We are also not charging them for sewer rates. No, the use is not currently connected to the clty sewer system, however
it would take only a few hundred feet of extension for them to connect.

Hape this helps,

We encourage applicants to apply for permits electronically. If you have guestions about how to apply for permits
electronically please email permits@ci.enumclaw.wa.us.

Chris Pasinetti, AICP
Community Development Director
City of Enumclaw

cpasinetti@ci.enumclaw.wa.us
tel. (360} 615-5726

From: Miklethun, Shelby <Shelby.Miklethun@kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2022 4:43 PM

To: Chris Pasinetti <CPasinetti@ci.enumciaw.wa.us>

Subject: RE: Enumclaw Notice of Intent

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Enumclaw network, Do not click iinks, open attachments or
follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Chris. Our members had a qguestion regarding this NGI. The NOI mentions that the parcels are served by septic
system and that sewer would need to be extended in order to provide service. However, the Assessor’s Office lists these
parcels as “public” for Sewer/Septic:

https://blue.kingcounty.com/Assessor/eRealProperty/Detail.aspx?ParcelNbr=7792000015

https://blue.kingcounty.com/Assessor/eRealProperty/Detail.aspx?ParcelNbr=7792000020

Could you please confirm that these parcels are indeed serviced by septic system vs. sewer? I'd like to pass on the
information to our members.

Thanks so much,




